

LEVITTOWN PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Gardiners Avenue School 610 Gardiners Avenue Levittown, NY 11756 516-434-7450 Fax: 516-520-8490



Dr. Jared Vanderbeck, Principal Ms. Dyanne Case, Assistant Principal

August 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians of Gardiners Avenue Students,

As we prepare for the upcoming school year of 2023-2024, I would like to extend a warm welcome back to Gardiners Avenue and also welcome all of our new students/families joining our school. We are excited to embark on another incredible school year and hope you had a delightful summer vacation filled with joyful memories shared with loved ones. Our team eagerly anticipates the return of our students and stands ready to support them on their path to success!

Additionally, our goals for Gardiners remain unchanged as we continue to prioritize creating opportunities for our students to achieve the district's overarching goal of "Success for Every Student". Please know that our school and district are dedicated to collaborating with families to foster academic, social, and emotional growth for our students both within and beyond the classroom. We look forward to working together with you and your child to support their educational journey.

In an effort to showcase and highlight the many wonderful events/activities that are taking place in our building, we encourage you to visit the district website for important updates and to follow our school/district on various social media platforms (Instagram, Twitter, and Facebook). You will be able to quickly find out the latest news (activities, events, etc.) happening at Gardiners Avenue and within our district. Below, are the links to the three different social media accounts our building utilizes:

- Gardiners Instagram https://www.instagram.com/gardiners_es/
 - o Instagram "gardiners es"
- Gardiners Twitter https://twitter.com/GardinersAve_ES
 - o Twitter "Gardiners Ave ES"
- Gardiners Facebook https://www.facebook.com/GardinersES/
 - o Facebook "GardinersES"

Lastly and prior to the start of the school year, please carefully review the enclosed building/district documents as these documents will provide important information regarding your child's education. We are very excited to begin the school year and to supporting our students on their path to success. If you have any questions/concerns, please feel free to contact me. We look forward to seeing everyone soon!

Go Mustangs!

Jared Vanderbeck, Ed. D. Principal Gardiners Avenue School